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Affected Class(es): 5 LITRE Class
Specific Rule Information:  [Note: All fields  must be completed for consideration.]
Author’s VERY BRIEF Summary of Proposed Action:

To restore the original 5 LITRE Class and set it aside from the 305 Modified and 350 Engine class.
Affected Rule:
RULE 45 – 5 LITRE CLASS
Proposed Rule:
RULE 45A – 5 LITRECLASS Division 1

Current Rule 45.1 General Motors 305 Cu. In. Engine and


Current Rule 45.2 Ford Motor Company 302 Cu. In. Engine


(2014) Rule 45.3 Chrysler 273 cu. in. engine may also be used. Complete specifications available from Inboard Office.
RULE 45B – 5 LITRE CLASS Division 2

Rule 45.4 same as current Rule 45.3 General Motors 350 Cu. In. Engine and


Rule 45.5 same as current Rule 45.4 General Motors 305 Cu. In. - Modified
RULE 45C – Boats legal to run under Rule 45A (5 LITRE Division A) would also be legal to step up and run under Rule 45B (5 LITRE Division B).
Reason for change: 
To restore the original 5 LITRE Class for those who wish to remain in the class using updated 2014 motor rules.  Many owners feel their current boats cannot handle the additional power of the bigger motors or cannot afford to make the change.  This would bring back several 5 LITRE Class boats that dropped out when the new rules took affect.
Julie Porter has provided me with a list of those that would return to 5 Litre / Div 1 if this rule was adopted:

Guy Barczy

John Bosserman
503-784-4604
(Mike Jarvis)

Chris Burtram
253-606-3112 
Chris Duhews



(“Muncey”)
Rochelle Hill
360-202-7254
Millard S Hire

Cody Holmes
206-920-8805
David Leach
253-740-5481
Mark Manos

Marty Porter
509-387-0650
John Reifel
425-495-5331
Mike Schroeder

Greg Sheard

Justin Weymouth
206-255-4710

She also provided the following names as people that would consider returning to 5 Litre / Div 1 if this rule was to be adopted:

Dave Cossette
425-785-5888
Jeff Sankeur

I intend to contact all of the above and see if they truly would race next year in a 5 Liter (Div 1) class if it were to become available.  Depending on the results of those discussions, I may or may not actually present this proposal at the meeting.
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